
Pension Seminar for  

Non-Teaching Employees 
 

All Non-Teaching Employees are invited to attend a free pension seminar 

which provides a general over-view of Non-Teaching pension benefits. 

 

This seminar will be facilitated by Betty Bolton,  
Retirees’ Representative on the Non-Teaching Retirement Committee.     

 

There will also be a presentation by a Human Resources and Social 

Development of Canada Representative. 
 

Agenda: 

1.  Welcome-introduction  

2.  CPP- Learn about the CPP changes- 
          (Bill C-51 & Early CPP Retirement benefits)-Ifigenia Fasogiannis 

3. A general overview of the Pension Plan.  

4. What one needs to consider if near retirement: 

 Reviewing expenses and potential retirement income 

 Choosing the best pension option for you. 

5. How to use the tools and resources on the District website, including the 

Pension Estimator. 
. 

         Date:          Saturday, April 12, 2014 

                                                       Time:           9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

                                                       Location:  Centennial Secondary Theatre 
                                                                                570 Poirier Street, Coquitlam 

    

                       Muffins & Refreshments will be served at intermission 

Spouses are also welcome to attend this session 
Parking limited to around Board Office, Sr. Centre, Library and Vanier. 

Please RSVP your attendance to Irene Schoemaker at 

ischoemaker@sd43.bc.ca or call     (604) 937-6715 by April 04, 2014. 
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